= Bal Bharati

PUBLIC SCHOOL
M A N E S A R

Ref No: BBPSMN/2022/5 Date: 08/04/2022

Dear Parent
Greetings!

The school has resumed on offline mode almost after two years. We experienced some
issues related to Transport System. The Administrative Department has done its best
to resolve the issues and to streamline the transportation system. We really appreciate
the patience you have shown. We assure you that in any kind of problems, BBPS,
Manesar will continue to provide assistance.

Parents having any requests/complaints regarding the bus facility, should contact
Mr. Sanjay, the new Transport Incharge (Pre-Primary and Senior Department) and
Mr. Anil Kumar (Primary Department) now onwards and should desist from talking to
the bus maid or driver. No request or complaint will be entertained if it comes through
any other sources.

Mr. Sanjay Grewal — 9992887516

Mr. Anil Kumar - 9911045241
Looking for a successful year ahead.

Thanks and Regards

BBPS Manesar



